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4. In addition to reporting annually to UCARE (whose meetings are open to all 

members of the Queen’s community), the FSRRS Sub-Council holds an open 

forum each spring for the Queen’s community in which it reports on the outcomes 

of the year’s Employment Equity Plan, and presents the draft Employment Equity 

Plan for the upcoming year for community consultation and input. 

 

5. The current membership of the FSRRS Sub-Council comprises representatives 

from the Human Rights and Equity Office, Office of Indigenous Initiatives, Human 

Resources, Provost’s Office, and Principal’s Office.  To facilitate joint initiatives 

between the University and QUFA aimed at advancing the recruitment and 

retention of equity-deserving QUFA bargaining unit members, the University shall 

extend an invitation to QUFA to send two (2) Members to join the FSRRS Sub-

Council. 
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